Metropolitan Gender Network
561 Hudson Street, Box No. 45
New Yorks New York 10014
An Affiliate of the Renaissance Education Association, Inc.

December 20th, 1993

Mark Tadlock, Development Office

Lesbian and Gay Community Services Center
208 West Thirteenth Street

New York, New York 10011

Dear Mark,

We at the Greater New York Gender Alliance are delighted that The
Center is interested in working with us to channel some of the
proceeds from Moonlight in Manhattan to the Gender Identity Project.

We expect that our contribution to the GIP will be at least one
thousand dollars. Probably, the amount will be about %3300, although
we won’t know for sure, of course; until all the bills are paid.

If possible, we would appreciate it if The Center would help us 1in
these ways:

—— publicity: encouragement, support and coverage in the
Center Voice and Calendar

—-— media contacts: perhaps The Center would send out a news
releasey and help us to contact local print and other media.

We hope that one result of this venture will be that we will
strengthen the conmnection of the transgendered community with the
Lesbian and Gay communities.
Thank you very much for all your assistance.

Sincerely,

(Ms.) Lynwm E. Walker
Secretary and Chair



